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LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday…………….…………………………5:00 p.m. 
     (This Mass is Live Streamed & Recorded) 
 

Sunday……………………………… 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 
 

Evening Masses on Monday, Wednesday, 
and Friday beginning January 2 

 

Holydays………………………Consult the Bulletin 
 

For updates check St. Julie’s Website 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays……………………………3:30 - 4:30 p.m.  

In the Church 
 

PSR - PARISH SCHOOL OF 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Grades 1 - 8:  9:30 - 10:45 a.m. Sunday 
Grade 8: 6:00 p.m. Sunday  

(Check PSR website for Grade 8 dates) 
 

RCIA & RCIC (Rite of Christian Initiation 

of Adults and Children) 
 

BAPTISMS 
1st & 3rd Sunday by appointment 

 

MARRIAGE 
Arrangements must be made 6 months  

in advance 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
You are welcome to call the office 

or register on line. 

 PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

 
 

St. Julie Billiart is a welcoming Roman Catholic community 
that deepens our personal relationship with Jesus Christ by 
worshiping together, reaching out to others and building up  
the Kingdom of God. 



St. Julie Billiart Parish   First Sunday of Lent 

From the desk of Fr. Bob… 

Dear Parishioners, 

Last Sunday I was able to participate in the St. Julie 

Volunteer Appreciation Banquet. Complete with a Mardi Gras 

theme we shared a nice meal at Wagner’s of Westlake, crowned 

the King and Queen of St. Julie’s (by random raffle) and tested 

our skill with a set of trivia questions. I am grateful for the St. 

Julie Parish Council for arranging this event and I am most 

grateful to the people of St. Julie Parish who seek build up the 

parish community by their selfless service. 

This is Mission Week at St. Julie Parish. Karen May will 

be presenting a three-evening mission entitled A Walk Through 

Holy Week. Born from her desire to impart understanding and 

enthusiasm for the Church’s most sacred week to her children, 

Karen will be helping St. Julie and St. Peter Parishioners enter into 

Holy Week. 

I strongly encourage you to make this mission a priority. 

Holy Week is not simply our “look back” at Jesus and how he lived 

his last week on earth before his glorious resurrection. Holy Week 

is an invitation to enter into these events in such a way that we are 

touched, healed, enlightened, and transformed by Jesus Christ, 

who gave his all for us. 

Bring your children. The first 25 children will receive a 

door prize each night. I look forward to seeing you there. 

A week from Wednesday, March 8, St. Julie Parish will 

be participating in the Diocesan Wide Evening of Penance. Just 

about every Church in the Diocese of Cleveland will be offering the 

Sacrament of Penance from 5:00-8:00 p.m.  Fr. Isidore will be 

available for confessions that evening at St. Julie’s. I strongly 

encourage each and every one of you to participate in this special 

time for our diocese. If you are not near St. Julie Parish at that 

time on March 8, find a parish near you and go to confession. 

Perhaps you would feel more comfortable celebrating this 

sacrament with a priest you do not know, go to a different parish. 

The important thing is that we humbly and contritely confess our 

sins and receive sacramental absolution. May the Lord grant us his 

saving grace! 

If you are unable to make this Diocesan Wide Evening 

of Penance, there are other opportunities. The Joint Parish 

Penance Service with St. Peter Parish will be held at St. Julie 

Parish this Lent on Sunday, March 19 at 7:30 p.m. Also, 

Confessions are heard each Saturday from 3:30-4:30 p.m.  Pope 

Francis says, “Go! Do not wait another day. Go, the priest will be 

good. And Jesus (will be) there, and Jesus is better than the 

priest—Jesus receives you. He will receive you with so much love! 

Be courageous and go to Confession.” 

This First Sunday of Lent highlights the temptations of 

Jesus. It is helpful to know that Jesus was tempted. And the fact 

that He did not sin means that he can help us in our temptations. 

 

A Season for Slowing Down 
During this sacred season we will intentionally slow 

down so that we can pay closer attention to our 

relationship with God, our neighbors, and our planet. 

Reflect on how the pillars of prayer, fasting and 

almsgiving can guide your journey for a more 
enriching Lenten experience. How can practicing 

these pillars help you to live in solidarity with our 

sisters and brothers around the world? Visit 

crsricebowl.org to learn more.  Rice bowl containers 

are available in the vestibule for your use during 
Lent. 

 

The February 6 earthquake that Struck Turkey 

and Syria has caused the deaths of more than 

40,000 people, injured countless more, and devasted 
the Turkish and Syrian people who are mourning 

unimaginable losses. Bishop Malesic is requesting the 

prayers of the faithful for all those impacted by 

this disaster, and is asking those who are able, to 

give generously to support relief efforts. 

 

Catholic Relief Services (https://

support.crs.org/donate/earthquakes) 

Catholic Relief Services, P.O. Box 5200,   

Harlan IA 51593-0700 

Catholic Near East Welfare Association 

(https://cnewa.org/work/emergency-syria/) 

Catholic Near East Welfare Association 

(CNEWA), 1011 1st Ave, Floor 15, New York, NY 

10022-4195 

This event in the life of Jesus is 

placed at the beginning of Lent to remind us 

that Lent, and in some way, all of life is a test. 

And the test is not for God to discover 

whether or not we will pass. The test is for us 

to discover ourselves. We may find ourselves 

more disordered and weaker than we previously 

thought. Without yielding to discouragement, 

we repent, seek God’s grace and begin again. 

Perhaps we will discover in ourselves greater 

resolve and patience than we realized. We turn 

to the Lord and give thanks for God’s work in 

us. In every way, we seek to give alms, pray and 

fast (make sacrifices) this Lent that we might 

truly be a people of faith, hope, and love, 

bringing Christ to the world. 

In Christ, 

Fr. Bob Franco 

PS: There is still time to participate in the 

Annual Catholic Charities Appeal. Pledge 

envelopes are in the back of the church by the 

bulletins. 



 

the health of, and caregivers of:   
June Kearney, Elaine Galik, Nancy 

Francway, Daniel DeLaat, Chris 

Sinclair, Mary Begany, Barb 

Vrtachnik, Fr. George, Jim Carter, 

Nancy Kubiak, Eugene Stellato 

(father of Lou Stellato), Lola Cook, 

Mary Lee, Terry Flanagan, Carol 

Polak, Jean Rasmussen, Kathleen 

Sobczak, Dolores Rivera, JoAnne 

Bellomo, Carol Straub, and the 

Regula family;  for our men & women 

in uniform; our police, firefighters, 

doctors & nurses; for vocations to 

the priesthood, diaconate & religious 

life.  
Names will be kept on the sick list for 

one month.  Call the office,    
440-327-1978 to renew or add a name. 

 

The First Friday Forum of Lorain 

County will present Elyria Catholic 

Students speaking on their faith and 

how to keep it vibrant in the future on 

Friday,  March 3.   Lunch begins at 11:30 

and speaker at 12:00 at the Spitzer 

Conference Center of Lorain County 
Community College, 1005     N. Abbe Rd., 

Elyria. Reservations need to be received 

by 6:00 p.m. Monday, February 

27.  Call 440-213-2132 or email 

ffflorain@gmail.com. Cost is $25. 
 

The Catholic Cemeteries 

Association offers free, safe, and 

compassionate monthly Grief Support 
meetings in-person in six of our offices 

and virtually: For details, visit:  https://

www.clecem.org/Information/

Bereavement.aspx. For more information 

or questions, call Rhonda at 216-930-
4866. 

Parish & Community Events February 26, 2023 

Religious Education 
 

PSR-Parish School of Religion 
Sunday: Grades 1-7, 9:30-10:45 a.m.; Grade 8, 6:00 p.m.  

Mass Intentions for the Week 
Feb. 25 Saturday  5:00 p.m. Living of the Rasmussen Family 
Feb. 26 Sunday  9:00 a.m. St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

  11:00 a.m. Janet DeSantis  (The Snyder Family) 

Feb. 27 Monday  5:30 p.m. Fred Curylo  (Rae Curylo) 
Mar.  1 Wednesday  5:30 p.m. John & Anne Gazer  (Bob Gazer) 
Mar.  3 Friday  5:30 p.m. Deceased of the Rasmussen Family 
Mar.  4 Saturday  5:00 p.m. Gary Halvin  (Harriet Halvin) 
Mar.  5 Sunday  9:00 a.m. St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 
  11:00 a.m. Frank, Jr. & Jim Valenta  (Agnes Valenta) 

Parish Stewardship 
Feb.19:………………………………………………...………………………………………..……….....……….$5326 

Online Giving:……………………………….…………………...………...……..……….……..…………...$355 

School Subsidy:……………………………………..…………….…………….…..………….………..……….$5 

Capital Improvement:……………………...….………………….……….......………..………..$65 

 Net Offertory:………………………………..………………………………..………...$5751 

Online Mass including 10 livestream:.…………..………46 

In Person Mass Attendance:.…………………...………...383 
 

Thank you for sharing your blessings. 

The Week Ahead 
 

  
Sun.  PSR 
Mon.-Wed. Lenten Mission,  
   St. Julie’s Church, 7:00 p.m. 
Wed. Rosary for Life, 1:00 p.m.,  
   St. Anne Rm.  
Thur. 40 Days for Life Holy Hour, 
       Noon-1:00, Church  
 Crockpot Community Meal  
                      Drive-Thru, 5:30-6:15 
Fri.  Stations of the Cross, 7:00pm 

Sun. PSR Mass, 9:00 a.m. 

 Coming Events 
Mar. 8 - Diocesan Evening of 

    Confession, 5-8 p.m. 

Mar. 11 - Woman’s Breakfast, SJB 

Mar. 16 - Communal Penance 

   Service, St. Julie’s, 7:30pm  

Mar. 18 - Men’s Breakfast, SP 
         

 

 

Crockpot Community Dinners 

Sign-up sheets are in the vestibule 

to help with food donations, cooking 

or monetary donations.  The next 

meal will be Thursday, March 30. 
 

Community Care 
If you have any non perishable food 
items you would like to donate to the 
less fortunate you can bring them to the 
Church vestibule and mark the bag/box 
Community Care.   
 

National Black and Indian Mission  

Our support of this collection helps 

build the Church in African 

American, Native American, and 

Alaska Native communities from 

coast to coast. Schools, parish 

religious education programs, and 

diocesan ministries depend on your 

generosity to help them spread the 

Gospel of Jesus Christ!   
 

Contributions 
If you are contributing directly 

from your bank, please, have your 

envelope number written in the 

memo or where it asks for your 

account number.  Thank you. 

Women’s Breakfast 
Please join us for the St. Julie & St. Peter Women's Fellowship 

breakfast on Saturday, March 11, 8:30 a.m. at St. Julie’s.  

Enjoy a delicious breakfast and the EWTN video, “They Might be 

Saints – Rhoda Wise”.  So we have enough seating and food 
prepared, please RSVP by March 6 through website:   

https://www.stpeternr.org/womens-ministry or email 

Breakfast44039@gmail.com.  If you do not have internet access, 

please call St. Peter’s office at 440 327-2201 and advise the 

secretary you are registering for the Women’s breakfast and 
providing your name and phone number.    

mailto:ffflorain@gmail.com
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bw3pimx24JwomAN8KD8GDgyrcdMCdZIaR4vkYmQrK4pvTrZEtURw-x-gejleaGdgGazUtWIMCPPk8VXS9ki5o-ymuecBovsvnj0H3qgjLLSpgZonbF5eWqGDuvVzZWjgz
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bw3pimx24JwomAN8KD8GDgyrcdMCdZIaR4vkYmQrK4pvTrZEtURw-x-gejleaGdgGazUtWIMCPPk8VXS9ki5o-ymuecBovsvnj0H3qgjLLSpgZonbF5eWqGDuvVzZWjgz
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bw3pimx24JwomAN8KD8GDgyrcdMCdZIaR4vkYmQrK4pvTrZEtURw-x-gejleaGdgGazUtWIMCPPk8VXS9ki5o-ymuecBovsvnj0H3qgjLLSpgZonbF5eWqGDuvVzZWjgz
https://www.stpeternr.org/womens-ministry
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Prison Ministry 
Pen pals are needed for correspondence with Ohio 

inmates. Many inmates are estranged from their 

families and lonely. We write letters of encouragement 

and share prayer requests using “pen names” and the 

parish office as our mailing address. For more 

information, please call the pen pal coordinator at     

St. Julie’s Ted Lapponi, 440.315.6527. Alternatively, 

contact George Scherma at 440.465.8944. A phone 

conversation with one of them will get you started. 

Currently, we have many inmates waiting for pen pals. 

“For I was … in prison and you visited me.” Mt 25: 35-36. 
 

The 40 Days for Life Spring 2023 Campaign of 

prayer and fasting began this past Wednesday in 604 

cities around the world -- including Cleveland – the 

largest Spring 40 Days for Life Campaign ever!  The 

Spring Campaign will run through Sunday, April 2nd.  

Please pray every day and fast as you are able that 

God will have mercy on us and remove the scourge of 

abortion from our land. 
 

The 40 Days for Life Prayer Vigil:  St. Julie’s 

Parishioners will be out praying at the Planned 

Parenthood abortion mill at 25350 Rockside Rd. in 

Bedford Heights each Thursday from 12noon-1pm.  

This peaceful time of shared prayer, at the place 

where babies are being killed, is a sign of hope to all 

who come there.  We will meet at the St. Julie’s main 

parking lot at 11:15am.  Questions about 40 Days for 

Life, call Susan and John DeLaat, 440-327-2398. 
 

Weekly 40 Days for Life Rosary Hour: Every 

Thursday from 12noon to 1pm, a 40 Days for Life 

Rosary Hour will be held in the church. Join with fellow 

parishioners to pray for an end to abortion in 

conjunction with the ongoing Prayer Vigil at the 

abortion mills.  

News & Events 

Sat,Feb.25,5:00 Rec 

S– Beth Paoloni 
L– Terry Flanagan 

EM– Deacon John 

Eileen McBriarty TM 

Sun,Feb.26,9:00 

John Burghard 
Ken Allen 

Ray Sharron 

John Burghard TM 

11:00 

Mike Yarosh 
Amy Shealy 

Gretchen Bulan 

Suzanne Snyder TM 

Ministers Schedule 

Sat,Mar.4,5:00 Rec 

S– Suzanne Snyder 
L– Jessica Angelo 

EM– Deacon John 

Agnes Klimkowicz TM 

 
 

Sun,Mar.5,9:00,PSR 

Kathleen McWeeny 
Linda Vasiloff 

Kathleen McWeeny 

Laura Knoblauch 

Mark LaLonde 

Ed Knoblauch TM 

11:00 

(presider) 
Kristine Krejsa 

Donnie Schiffbauer 

Gene Morrison TM 
















